Message

From: Christina Erwin [fO=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=4DDDBFF2E8414460ABDCAAEFC2D500DD-CHRISTINA E]

Sent: 12/27/2019 10:32:23 AM

To: Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; jhowe@cityofinglewood.org

CC: IBECproject [fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=88ae86133¢d043ecal29d9fee992fd20-0AA - IBECp]; Addie Farrell
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Addie Farre]; Brian Boxer
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d51942a8hb3d8c519¢29-Brian Boxer]; Karen Lancelle
[fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d41565df01214488b86b0d16132563d6-Karen Lance]

Subject: IEBCNOA

Attachments: IBEC_NOA 12.27.19 Spanish.pdf; IBEC_ NOA 12.27.19.pdf

Mindy and Josh,

Please replace the NOA (English) and NOA (Spanish) on the website with the versions attached. Please let me know if
you have any questions.

Thanks,
Christina




